
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

March 17, 2025 

Subject: Malone Drive Water Line Repair Project End of  

Construction Notice   

Dear Resident/Business Owner, 

The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) is 

pleased to announce the completion of the Malone Drive Water Line 

Repair Project.  

As a part of the project, designated contractor Ruby-Collins repaired 

60 linear feet (LF) of 30-inch ductile iron pipe. These completed   

improvements will ensure reliable water service along Malone Drive. 

Please be advised that the Peachtree Industrial Boulevard Waterline 

Replacement Project is anticipated to begin in July; this project will 

include work on Malone Drive.   

Please contact the DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or 

email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov if you have additional questions 

about the project.  

We appreciate the patience and cooperation you exhibited during the 

completion of these improvements to DeKalb County’s sewer collection 

system. 
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